
TO:  The House Rules Committee 
 
RE:  HB 2297 time change 
 
 
Dear Chair Holvey and other committee members, 
 
 
Please know we are opposed to a permanent change from standard time to daylight savings time. 
 
As much as we dislike the change of time in the spring and fall, we would prefer that over daylight savings 
time year round. 
 
We would like Oregon to stay on standard time year round and adjust our activities to the light as we see fit 
to do. 
 
I trust your decision will be to put this time change consideration before the vote of the people.  And it will 
be written in straight- forward, unambiguous language. 
 
 
Thank you,   
 
Connie and Ronald Hutchison 
PO Box 489 
Yamhill, OR 97148 
 


